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July 6, 2016 

Franklin County Jail and House of Correction 
160 Elm Street 
Greenfield, MA 01301 

Re: Plan of Correction- Franklin County Jail and House of Correction, Greenfield 

Dear Sheriff Donelan: 

MARYLOU SUDDERS 
Secretary 

MONICA BHAREL, MD, MPH 
Commissioner 

Tel: 617-624-6000 
www.mass.gov/dph 

The Massachusetts Department of Public Health (Department) has received your Plan of Correction io response to my 
iospection on April 28, 2016. After review, the Department fmds the plan appropriately addresses all of the violations 
noted. 

Sincerely, 

.bl~ 
Scott Koczela 
Enviromnental Analyst, CSP, BEH 

cc: Jan Sullivan, Acting Director, BEH 
Steven Hughes, Director, CSP, BEH 
Tiroothy Miley, Director of Govermnent Affairs 
Marylou Sudders, Secretary, Executive Office of Health and Human Services 
Carol Higgios O'Brien, Commissioner, DOC 
Lori Streeter, Superintendent 
Chris Pelletier, EHSO 
Nicole Zabko, Health Director, Greenfield Health Department 
Clerk, Massachusetts House of Representatives 
Clerk, Massachusetts Senate J 
Daniel Bennett, Secretary, EOPSS 
Jennifer Gaffuey, Director, Policy Development and Compliance Unit 
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